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January 16, 2001

Mackenzie Vallcy Environmental Impact Review Board
5102 - 50 Avenue

Yellowknife, NT

X1A 2N7 - Via Fax: 867-920-4761

Attention: Joe Acorn, Environmental Assessment Officer

Dear Sir:

Re:  Land Use Permit Application MV2000A0041
Cameron Hills Drilling Project

This letter is a follow-up to our January 5. letter to you and our recent telephone conversations.
Paramount is requesting that the Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board
(MVEIRB) remove references to Paramount complcting and testing the 7 existing wells from the
Cameron Hills EA Work Plan and Terms of Reference. Specifically, the fourth bullet in Section
2 of the Work Plan and the second bullet in Section 2.1 of the Tcrms of Reference,

In addition, Paramount is requesting that the MVEIRB include the possible 10 future wells in the
Cameron Hills EA Work Plan and Terms of Reference.

Please do not hesitate to contact Shirley Maaskant at (403) 290-3618 if you require additional
information to process this request. Thank you for your continued assistance.
Yours truly,

PARAMOUNT RESOURCES LTD.

Stirley Maaskant .
Regulatory & Commmnity Affairs Coordinator

CC: NEB, Terry Baker, Chief Conservation Qfficer
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